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Dear Parents and carers,  

We blinked and now it is the end of term and the last day for Year 6 and Mr Welsh. We wish them all well.  

We are delighted that the Ofsted report has now been published and reflects the achievements and hard work of all 

the staff and children.  

As I retire as chair of governors, I could not be more proud of St Johns and everything that the staff, children and 

parents do. 

I hope that you are all able to sing the praises of St Johns school.  It deserves it. 

Many of you will know Jane Airey and David Price who will be taking on the role as Chair and Vice Chair of the 

governors.  Their devotion to the school will enable them to pursue their role, ensuring that the school continues to 

provide the best education and support for St John’s children. 

As always, our thoughts and prayers reach out to you all.  Enjoy your summer holiday and I trust that you will all be 

refreshed for the excitement of the new school year 2022/23 in September. 

With kind regards 

Sue Hallam 

Retiring Chair of St John’s school Governors 
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